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Jeff Longsworth of the Washington, D.C., office was quoted in an article,
"Ominous Rumblings: Are Stricter EPA Stormwater Permits Ahead?,"
published in the Environmental Law Institute's November/December
newsletter.

http://www.eli.org/the-environmental-forum/ominous-rumblings-are-stricter-epa-stormwater-permits-ahead

